Guild Newsletter June 2021

Treasurer's Report: Current balance is \$896.19

Old Business:

CNY Fiber Festival

- Paulie distributed show passes to guild members who will be working at the festival
- Kirsten collected display items for our guild booth
- Paulie will bring wooden boxes to use to display items since the Cazenovia Library is no longer lending out the display racks we've used in previous years
- Stephanie and Roxanne will be at the guild booth Saturday along with Jeanne
 Oliver in the morning. Gordon will be at the booth Sunday along with Roxanne.

Guild Library

- Kirsten gave books donated by Catherine's husband to our new librarian Judy Larter. Judy will add them to Library Thing, the link is on the guild website.
- Judy will get the current library books from Gordon later this summer. The books will be stored at Paulie's.

New Business:

- Our next meeting will be at Pratt's Falls County Park July 8th starting at 10:00am. https://www.onondagacountyparks.com/parks/pratts-falls-park/ The address is 7671 Pratts Falls Rd, Manlius. After entering the main entrance to the park, take a right and park in the lot. We'll set up under the trees between the falls and the bathrooms.
- A suggestion was made to add a Market Page to the guild website for people to list equipment/fiber for sale with contact information. Another suggestion was an exchange of newsletters with other local spinning guilds. More discussion to follow.

Joyce